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We are in the middle of the CARP Turning Point workshop at IPEC taking place from December 26, 

2018 to January 1, 2018 but we are preparing daily reports so you can get a taste of what it's like here! 

 

Day One – December 26th 
 

Participants gathered from across the United States to participate in this year's CARP Turning Point 7-

Day Divine Principle Workshop at the International Peace Education Center. In its second year, 'Turning 

Point' has expanded its service to both number of participants (from 74 last year to over 120 this year) and 

number of communities participating to include Arizona, California, Florida, Nevada, New Jersey, New 

York, North Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, Utah, and Wisconsin. 

 

 
 



 

 

The participants include high school students, college students, young adults, and parental supporters. 

Participants also come from different backgrounds and understanding of the Divine Principle. Some of 

the participants grew up studying the Principle and about 30 of the young adults started studying the 

Principle in the last few years, months, or weeks. The diversity of the participants helps create an 

atmosphere where we can all grow and learn together. 

 

The intention of this workshop is to help raise young people in their understanding of Divine Principle by 

experiencing the heart of God and give them a chance to develop heir own life of faith. By expanding its 

service and partnering with IPEC DP Retreats to host this 7-day workshop, this is a beautiful example of 

sharing one's blessings with others. Hosted primarily by CARP Los Angeles, they wanted to share this 

workshop with others who may not have as many opportunities like this in their local communities. Since 

we are all part of one family under God, the only way we can truly be at peace is if we take care of each 

and help raise each other up. 

 

 
 

On the first day, participants started to experience this heart for others through the orientation, ice 

breakers, sharing meals together, and connecting with their teams for the workshop. Participants could get 

a better understanding of the purpose of CARP and the purpose of the theme, 'Turning Point.' Participants 

were encouraged to think about the turning points in their lives so far and to add this workshop as a 

defining turning point in their lives going forward. This retreat is to help participants reflect on their life 

and turn from a self-centered lifestyle to a God-centered lifestyle, inspired by a personal understanding of 

the heart of God. 

 

In line with this intention, some of the high school participants decided to start a condition together and 

get the most out of this workshop. They decided to wake up a little earlier and pray together before the 

schedule starts. If teenagers in our country develop this heart and discipline, imagine where our country is 

going! As Father Moon would say, where the young people go, the society will go. We believe this 

Divine Principle retreat contributes to the turning point in America and the world. Father and Mother 

Moon have invested in principled education to inspire the world to see from God's perspective and 

develop a heart for others. We are so grateful for this opportunity and thank you for your prayers and 

support to create these educational opportunities for youth and young adults.  

 


